A Challenge

CCRMC	Breaking	News
--------------	-----------------	------

As you develop your 2018 New Year's Resolutions, I want to challenge you to add 2 ideas.

First, attend the January 18 meeting to begin the New Year. CCRMC represents TRADITIONAL CONSERVATIVE REPUBLICAN VALUES, serving our community for over 40 years. Come and engage candidates and elected officials seeking offices this coming March.

Second, take the opportunity to investigate becoming a Precinct Chair. As a precinct chair you have the ability to enhance the growth of Collin County Republicans. Further, as a member of the executive committee you establish the party agenda for 2018. Collin County Republican Party has over 60 vacancies. We need everyone's help in seeking candidates to fill these vacancies.

Make 2018 a year of magic.

Address your concerns to me at CCRMC.org or call me at 214-733-8203.

Richard Dodson, President

1/1